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         26-11-2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

Please take note of the following important information: 

Covid 19 Update 

 As of 26-11-2021 the Prep does not have any positive Covid 19 cases to 

report. 

 We do want to encouraged our parents to continue to be careful as the 

numbers are on the increase. 

Donation of Plants and Trees 

 As of January 2022, the Prep will move into our brand-new premises. 

We are all so excited about having our own space for our learners. We 

would like our children to enter a beautiful school both inside and 

outside. We humbly request that parents donate flowers, plants and 

trees over the next week so that our school will look amazing when our 

learners arrive in January. Thank you, my dear parents. We appreciate 

you and together we can make our new school amazing.  

Concert 

 Our concert is on Sunday the 28th at 10H:00AM. We kindly request 

that all learners participating in the concert be dropped off at 

08H:00AM on Sunday so that we can do a rehearsal.  

                           

Yours in education 

Mrs. Maharaj 

(Headmistress) 


